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When walking your dog in Hershey’s Mill, please remember to always keep the dog on a 

leash. While your dog may be meticulously trained, there are many people who still feel 

highly uncomfortable around animals; and seeing an approaching dog off its leash can be 

a nerve-wracking experience. 

 

Also, please remember to clean up any waste that your dog leaves behind. On numerous 

occasions, I have found myself offering a friendly reminder to residents who “forgot” to 

clean up after their dog. Nobody appreciates finding special “presents” while traversing 

our beautiful community.  

 


